
St. Joseph Interparochial School is looking for a full-time Title I teacher for the 2019-20 School 
Year. Candidates should be passionate about Catholic education, and have the energy and 
enthusiasm to work with students in all grade levels from K-8.   
Ideal candidate will be able to intervene with students that struggle in reading and math, both 
individually and in smaller groups.  A background in special education would be preferable. 
  
Applicants should have a bachelor’s degree in education or a related field.  Please inquire by 
contacting St. Joseph School at 270-864-1235 or e-mail Rodney Schwartz, SJS Principal, at 
rschwartz@stjosephschoolbg.org   
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